

Paderno Dugnano (MI), Italy March 23rd 2020

Dear Stonex Partner,

Due to the ongoing health care emergency caused by the spread of Coronavirus Covid-19 and the new regulations issued by Italian Government, we would like to inform you that from Monday March the 23rd 2020, the Stonex Italian Headquarters will be closed until new Government directives.

In spite of these restrictions our support and sales staff will remain available to guarantee technical and commercial assistance.

We will still be able to ship our equipment from the other Stonex corporate offices outside Italy, to all the countries where this will be possible.

For further information please contact your Regional Sales Manager.

We apologize in advance for any inconvenience this situation may create and thank you for your understanding.

We look forward to returning to the regular activities soon.

Sincerely,

Stonex Srl